
GARFIELD TEACHERS REPONSES TO ROTARY’S DONATION OF HOME LEARNING KITS 

 

 
On behalf of the 6tn grade class at Garfield...THANK YOU for your generous support of our school and 

our kiddos.  The At-Home kit will be a huge help for many of our kids in order to be successful with their 

virtual learning. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Brett Forrey 

 

Brett Forrey 

Sixth Grade Teacher, Garfield Elementary 

(208) 854-4950 

 

 

 

I'm a kindergarten teacher at Garfield. I just handed out the awesome at home learning kits you gave to 

our students. They were "wowed"! These kits will be very beneficial for these lil' guys to use at home. 

 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Leslie 

 

Leslie Idol 

AM Kindergarten  

Garfield Elementary 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for the amazing at home learning kits for all of our Garfield kiddos! This is so great 

for our students and families! We are beyond grateful.  

 

Thank you! 

-- 

Whitney Montgomery 

Garfield Elementary School 

PreK Teacher  

 
 
 
Thank you for donating material for our Garfield kids! You are amazing! 

-- 

Kyla Williams  

4th Grade Teacher 

Garfield Elementary 

 
 


